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Libre Announce Partnership

Pacific Coast Wrestling and The Clash Lucha Libre

West Coast Promotions to Share Talent,
Resources

LOS ANGELES, CA, USA, March 1,
2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Los Angeles-
based professional wrestling promotion,
Pacific Coast Wrestling® (PCWTM),
formally announced its new partnership
with Mexico’s The Crash Lucha Libre.
The two promotions will share talent and
resources to provide their fans and their
talent with the best matches and best
events on the independent wrestling
scene.


“Our strategic alliance with The Crash
presents good business benefits to both
promotions,” commented PCW booker,
Joseph Cabibbo. “The fact that we can
now offer the talent a double booking
with two professional companies (Friday
and Saturday), with great opponents
translating into greater matches, a full
house of rabid vocal fans and a
professional atmosphere makes the
entire deal more attractive to the wrestlers and will enable us to get the top talent from all over the
world.” Cabibbo continued,”Also, because we are in such close proximity of one another, it’s easier
and safer travel for the wrestlers, as they can make the travel by car rather than another flight. With

We made a commitment early
that we were focused on the
fans and the wrestlers. If the
fans and the wrestlers are
both happy with our
promotion, we will be
successful.”
PCW Owner, Mike Scharnagl

our companies being close enough that a working relationship
is easily doable yet far enough away that it doesn’t hurt either
company’s potential to draw fans.”


PCW owner Mike Scharnagl commented, “We made a
commitment early that we were focused on the fans and the
wrestlers. If the fans and the wrestlers are both happy with our
promotion, we will be successful. Being connected to The
Crash is going to elevate the wrestling talent on both shows
and the fans will love it!”


PCW’s next event - High Tide – will take place Friday, March
24th, 2017 at the Longshoremen’s Memorial Hall in Wilmington, CA. featuring a main event of MVP
versus Rob Van Dam for the PCW Heavyweight Title.


http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.pacificcoastwrestling.com/
http://www.pacificcoastwrestling.com/


PCW Present's High Tide, March 24, 2017

The Crash Lucha Libre

The Crash’s next event is March 9th at
the Gimnasio Olimpico in Aguacalientes,
Mexico, headlined by stars Rey Misterio,
Willie Mack, Penta Zero M and Brian
Cage.


More information about PCW can be
found at PacificCoastWrestling.com and
Facebook.com/PacificCoastWrestling.
More information about The Crash Lucha
Libre can be found at thecrash.mx and
Facebook.com/TheCrashLuchaLibre.
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